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HMSA would like to share with you the following information received from the Healthcare 
Association of Hawaii regarding the availability of COVID-19 vaccinations for health care 
workers.    

A number of hospitals across the state have agreed to be COVID-19 vaccination hubs for healthcare 
workers.  Every zip code in the state had been mapped to one of these hospital vaccination hubs.  The list of 
zip codes by hospital is in the attached file, based on practice location.  There is one tab per county in the 
attached Excel file. 

If a healthcare provider has not already been in touch with an affiliated hospital, long term care provider, or 
FQHC, regarding getting vaccinated, that provider should fill out the survey at the following 
link https://health.hawaii.gov/coronavirusdisease2019/for-clinicians/covid-19-vaccine/to provide contact 
information for themselves and their staff. The information collected via this survey will be sent to the 
respective hospital, who will reach out to individuals to schedule their vaccinations.  This process has already 
started, and we anticipate that every healthcare worker and their staff will have the opportunity to receive 
their initial COVID-19 vaccine during the month of January, with the booster shots being administered 
approximately 21 days later.  The Pfizer vaccine is the vaccine being used by hospitals for healthcare workers. 
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The Hawaii Department of Health is following 

CDC COVID-19 vaccine guidance. Updates will 
be posted to this page as they are available. At 
this time, the Department of Health is focusing 
on vaccination of essential hospital workers 
and first responders. Independent healthcare 
practices should complete this survey to 

provide information on their COVID-19 
vaccination needs. […] 

 This process applies for any healthcare provider who bills insurers for their services, and for their staff. 

 Community care homes and foster homes are being handled through a separate process, and further details 
will be forthcoming. 
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 If a healthcare provider has Kaiser Permanente for health insurance, and the provider and staff prefer to have 
their vaccines administered via Kaiser, they can call (808) 432-2000, Monday - Friday: 8am - 5pm, to schedule 
a vaccination appointment at Kaiser’s Honolulu or Waipio clinic. 

 
Mahalo, 

 
Lori Davis 
Director, Provider Operations 

HMSA 

 


